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June 12, 2024

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.0. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 47250

Dear Mr. Killip:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff 9.1 of Rubatino Refuse Removal, LLC {G-58).

Snohomish County has informed the company that their transfers stations will be closed on July 4th,
2024 in observance of the national holiday. In the past, those transfer stations have been open on
the July 4% Holiday. The county has not specified if this change is permanent, or just for 2024.

In order to remain in compliance with our tariff for 2024, we are proposing Supplement #1 which
implements this change for 2024 only. We will be sending notices prior to that collection week to
all customers whose route day will be impacted.

We request LSN treatment with tariff revisions to go into effect June 28, 2024

If any additional information is required, please contact me at (509) 822-4983 or at
johnl@rubatino.con.

Sincerely, /
W
John Lloyd

Tariff Specialist
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